Library School to Receive Scholarship Gift

The School of Library Science, University of North Carolina, will receive a $500
Scholarship fund in 1959 from the H. W. Wilson Company. The publishing firm
fontinues a policy of support to the libraries of the country in announcing the gift
f $500 for scholarships to each of the library schools accredited by the American
tbrary Association. Ten schools per year will get scholarship funds. The order in
Which the schools will receive grants was determined by a drawing.




